
 

December 3, 2015 West Hartford, CT 
**************** PRESS RELEASE ******************* 

The UPFFA of CT are proud to announce the “Fund Distribution Ceremony” for monies raised from the 
2015 CT United Ride, CT’s largest 9/11 Tribute, that was held August 30, 2015. 

Fred Garrity Jr, Exec Director of the event, Peter Carozza, President of The UPFFA of CT, and Steve 
Michalovic Exec Board of The UPFFA of CT, along with invited elected officials will be handing out the 
proceeds totaling $33,250.00 to the representatives of the listed recipients. 

The Press are invited to attend 
When: Tuesday December 8, 2015 at 6:00 pm – 7:00 pm 
Where: Vazzy's Brick Oven on Broadbridge Ave in Bridgeport, CT. 

This year’s recipients are: 

The Uniformed Prof Fire Fighters Emergency Relief Fund $ 8,500.00 

The 100 Club of CT (Law Enforcement) $ 8,500.00 

The United Way of Coastal Fairfield County $ 4,000.00 

The Bpt Fallen Firefighters Fund $ 2,000.00 

The Bpt Police Memorial Fund $ 2,000.00 

Police Explorers Bridgeport $ 750.00 

Police Explorers Trumbull $ 750.00 

Police Explorers Fairfield $ 750.00 

Police Explorers Newtown $ 750.00 

Police Explorers Redding $ 750.00 

Police Explorers Easton $ 750.00 

Police Explorers Norwalk $ 750.00 

Police Explorers Hamden $ 750.00 

Police Explorers Stratford $ 750.00 

Wilton CERT's $ 750.00 

Monroe CERTS's $ 750.00 

Total Distribution $ 33,250.00  


